
Announcements! 

Young Enterprise 

Some of the senior pupils 

from our school company, 

“Greenfingers”, participated 

in the Southern Area Trade 

Fair on 01 February 2018 in  

Rushmere.  

Green Fingers scooped the 

new award on offer for 

'Organisation and          

Management', a credit to 

their Managing Director - 

Francis. They competed 

with 27 other companies on 

the day to win this award! 

Congratulations to all of the 

pupils and staff involved, 

and to our  partners, 

Drumglass High School and 

our business support,     

Dunbia. 

Fundraising CD 

Bobby Lucas was one of Sperrinview's bus 

drivers.  He started working for SELB in 

2001 and still works for EA today.  He drove 

for Sperrinview for a number of years. Bob-

by is also a part-time musician and singer 

and has come into school to entertain pupils 

in the past.  

Bobby has just recorded a 2nd CD and is 

donating all of the proceeds from it to 

Sperriniew.  This is a professionally record-

ed CD, produced in Germany.  We are de-

lighted at his generosity and look forward 

to listening to the CD, entitled "Gentle on 

my Mind". 

The CD will be available in school from next 

week for anyone wishing to purchase it, at a 

price of £10.  

These CDs will make great presents, so 

please support us by purchasing one.  

Next Holidays 

School will be 

closed on Monday 

19 March and will 

re-open on      

Tuesday 20 March 

2018 
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Junior Pupil of the Month 

March 2018 

Alex Kelly 

Senior Pupil of the Month 

March 2018 

Sean Quinn 

Middle Pupil of the Month 

March 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kasia Sarak 

Please remember to visit the school website: www.sperrinviewspecialschool.co.uk   

Dinner Money 

Can I please remind    

parents that the       

CORRECT amount of   

dinner money must be 

sent in each week as we 

have no capacity to send 

home change.  From now 

on, if a larger amount of 

money is sent than     

required, we will retain it 

towards the following 

week.  Thank you. 



Sperrinview School 
 

Holiday List for 2017/2018 

The school will re-open on Friday 01 September 2017 for Pre-School pupils only            

and Monday 04 September 2017 for all other pupils. 

 

30 October-03 November   06 November 2017 
 

 

27-28 November    29 November 2017 

 

21 December-03 January   04 January 2018 

 

15-19 February     20 February 2018 

 

19 March      20 March 2018 

 

29 March-06 April    09 April 2018 

 

07-08 May      09 May 2018 

 

28 May      29 May 2017 

 

 

The school will close for the summer break on Friday 29 June 2018 

 




